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Celtic Society forms
A visit to the Fallbrook Farm followed the 

inaugural meeting of the North Halton Celtic 
Historical Society yesterday (Wednesday) at 
the Ballinafad United Church.

The new Society evolved from the Friends 
of Fallbrook Farm, a group working towards 
getting a historical designation for the 19th 
century McClure cabin at the Fallbrook site, 

located in the Silver Creek Conservation Area 
on 27 Side Road. Town Council is investigat-
ing designating a stone arch bridge and the 
McClure Mill site as historically signifi cant 
under the Ontario Heritage Act.

The Celtic Historical Society plans to 
present council with a business plan to help 
pay for needed restorations if the heritage 

designation is granted. The lack of a busi-
ness plan has delayed Council’s decision in 
the past. 

The Society wants to save and resurrect the 
Fallbrook site – including a home, icehouse, 
bridge, stone walls and Providence cemetery 
– all classic examples of traditional Scottish 
architecture and craftsmanship.

WELCOME BACK: Limehouse Public School Vice-Principal Carolyn Reist had a friendly smile and a “welcome back” for returning students on Tuesday morning.
– Marie Shadbolt photo

Back to 
class for 
Acton 

and area 
students. 
See pages
4 and 5 Miss Acton’s reign is almost over.

See Page 15

There is a 
mayor’s 

race in 
Guelph/

Eramosa.
See page 11


